Shape The Future Of Your Community. Be Counted In The 2020 Census.

It's Easy: respond online, by phone or by mail in the comfort of your home, without meeting a census taker.

It's Safe: your information is protected and confidential. Federal law prohibits your responses from being shared with anyone, including law enforcement and immigration agencies.

It's Important: The census helps distribute billions of federal dollars across the country for hospitals, emergency services, housing, schools, roads and much more. Community leaders and businesses use it to make decisions, including where to create new jobs.

Go to 2020census.gov or call 844.330.2020 now to be counted.



